
Halifax Board of Health 

Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, December 01, 2010 

 

The meeting of the Halifax Board of Health was held at the Halifax Town hall. 

 

Alternative Sewerage Committee Meeting opened at 7:05 p.m. 

Present at the meeting were:  

 John DeLano – Chairman, Board of Health 

 John Weber – Co-Chairman, Board of Health 

 Jeff Anderson – Clerk - Board of Health 

             Suzanne Lillie – Chair - Alternative Sewerage Committee 

 

1. Alternative Sewerage Discussion Items: 

a. Follow-up on DEP Innovative/Alternative Technologies 

i. ASC Chair updated Board on a list of DEP approved alternative 

septic systems. 

b. Can now define criteria such as, but not limited to 

i. Small footprint 

ii. Ground dispersal system 

iii. Minimal impact of effluent 

iv. Need standard reference of GPD per HH or capita - source? 

v. Reference to prior WWTF plan by Jack O’Brien 

1. Jack O’Brien has went through the some archives and 

found a study for standing WWTF in the Brandeis Circle 

area somewhere around here. 

2. The Golf course may be a good resource to talk with 

about the treated waste water supply project. 

3. Discovered that the USDA has developed programs and 

is a financing source of federal funding for water 

treatment programs. 

c. This is really a Project for comparison 

i. North Carver Water being used for irrigation  

1. Received federal funding 

A Motion was made to adjourn the Alternative Sewerage Committee meeting 

at 7:25pm 

 Motion: John DeLano 

 Second: John Weber 

 Unanimous vote on the motion 
 


